
We Remain Open 
We will continue to serve you through non-contact 

services: mailing supplies and phone consultations.  
 

We will be limiting in person services to those patients 

who find their safety, or the safety of others, in 

jeopardy as a result of hearing impairment.  

 

 

The inability to hear the following are examples of 

compromised safety: 

• Conversation (Doctor, Hospital visits)  

• Doorbell or knock at the door 

• Telephone ring or communicate on the telephone 

• Smoke detectors and alarms 

• The needs of anyone under your care; (infants, 

children or other family members) 

 

This list is not exhaustive. If you feel you have a 

hearing emergency, email us at 

faudio@francisaudiology.com or call us at  

724-933-3440. Please leave a message if we do not 

immediately answer. 

 

  


